
Wednesday, December 6, 2023 

Announcements 

Dons:  Today is College Wear Wednesday!  Teachers, 
please take your class counts and report them on the 
Google Form posted in our Admin SV Google Classroom.  
Feel free to take a picture of your class to be featured on 
our school’s Instagram! 
 
 
 
 
 
Dons:  It’s never too early to start thinking of college.  
S.V.H.S. wants everyone to start planning for their futures.  
Join us TODAY and every Wednesday by wearing your 
gear from one of your favorite universities, colleges, 
vocational/trade school, etc.  Wear your favorite college t-
shirt, take a picture wearing the college t-shirt and email it 
to your counselor.  Also, stop by the Counseling table to 
answer a few college and A-G questions for a chance to win 
a prize. 
 
Attention Dons:  There will be a Pet Supply Drive being 
held now through March 29th.  Please donate any pet 
related items such as:  food, blankets, toys, etc.  These 
donations will be given to the VIDA Rescue Shelter.   
Community Service Hours will be given for your donations.  
Drop off your donations at Room 405, 406, 504 or 506.   
Donation boxes will be present at any of these four AVID 
rooms. 
 
 
 
 

Boys Frosh Basketball vs Baldwin Park 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:30 
 
Boys JV Basketball vs Baldwin Park 
  @ Sierra Vista - 4:45 
 
Boys Varsity Basketball vs Baldwin Park 
  @ Sierra Vista - 6:00 
 
Girls Varsity Basketball vs South Hills 
  @ South Hills - 5:00 

Sports 

Senior:  It is that time again!  Time to vote for the seniors 
that represent your class.  Voting will be open until 4:00pm 
this Friday.  Check your school emails for your invitation 
to participate in the voting process.  You do not need to 
vote for every category but are more than welcome to.  Do 
not share emails or invitations, as each senior is limited to 
voting one time.  Winners will be announced next week!  
Please read the instructions carefully before taking part in 
the vote.  We can’t wait to see who wins this year! 
 
Dons:  This is the last chance to order your yearbook at the 
current price.  Once we return from the break the price of 
the yearbook will go up to full price.  If you haven’t 
purchased your yearbook yet, now is the time to do it.  
Yearbooks can be purchased for $125 online at 
www.yearbookforever.com or in the ASB Office with  
Ms. Diaz.  The price of the yearbook will increase on 
January 9th, so get your yearbook today! 

Clubs & Activities 

Yearbook 

Hey Dons:  Thinking of getting a gift for a friend or a loved 
one?  Look no further!  Link Crew is preselling Candy 
Cane Grams starting TODAY until Friday, December 8th, 
for only $2.  Look for a leader in the Center Quad during 
Lunch or stop by Room 602 or Room 604 to purchase 
yours! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hey Freshmen!  Are you looking for a place to study for 
your finals?  Link Crew is hosting our annual Cocoa and 
Cram event exclusively for you!  It will take place on  
December 13th in the Library from 3:30pm to 5:30pm.  We 
will have tutors to help you study for your finals, snacks for 
when you get hungry and games for when you need a brain 
break.  Don’t miss out!  Can’t wait to see you there!! 
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